
Cr Bob Turner 
Mayor 
Coburn Ward Councillor 

Our Ref. P Hobbs/ph 

1st February 2019 

Hon Josh Frydenberg MP 
Treasurer 
Commonwealth Government of Australia 
PO Box 6022 
House of Representatives 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Treasurer, 

Re: 2019-2020 Federal Government Budget Submission 

We are pleased to submit for your information the 2019-2020 
Federal Government Submission for Melton City Council. 

Being one of the fastest growing suburbs in Australia has its 
challenges to keep infrastructure developing with growth. Most of 
the time we are playing catch -up in the delivery of key 
infrastructure and services. Our budget submission is focussed on 
funding key infrastructure in line with growth projections. 

If your relevant departments would like to discuss any of the 
content in our submission, or to arrange a meeting with our council 
staff members, please contact our Advocacy Officer Pauline 
Hobbs on 03 9747 5440 or via e-mail 
PaulineH©melton.vic.gov.au. 

On behalf of the City of Melton we look forward to working with 
your government to deliver these key initiatives. 

Yours sincerely, 

Cr Bob Turner, 
MAYOR 

A thriving community 
where everyone belongs 

Civic Centre 
232 High Street 
Melton VIC 3337 

Melton Library 
and Learning Hub 
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Melton VIC 3337 
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and Learning Hub 
193 Caroline Springs Blvd 
Caroline Springs VIC 3023 
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